
TO:

City Attorney’s Communication #2020-08
October 7,2019

Eoracio Danovich, CIP Manager

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Ground Lease Agreement with Di Vito Enterprises Limited Partnership

As requested in your memorandum dated October 2, 2019, the above-referenced Agreement has
been prepared and is attached at this time along with the appropriate Ordinance captioned as
follows:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVENG
AND AUTHORIZENG THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A GROUND LEASE AGREEMENT BETWEEN
THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND DIVITO
ENTERPRISES LIMITED PARTNERSHIP; PROVIDING
FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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